
Department of ELECTRONICS AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING cordially invites students from 

all colleges, to our national level technical symposium UPAGRAHA ’25. The event will be conducted 

on 22nd February 2025. Check our website for more details. Don’t miss this opportunity. 

Website link: https://upagraha-25.vercel.app/ 
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